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Head for the Future

Head for the Future is a new headteacher development programme from NCSL that builds on
and replaces the successful Leadership Programme for Serving Headteachers (LPSH).

HTI is a member of the Hay Group Consortium of providers for Head for the Future and is responsible for delivering this
programme in your local authority.

What is the programme about?
Head for the Future, designed collaboratively between NCSL and the Hay Group, retains all the best elements of LPSH - the
feedback and diagnostics, the practical models of leadership and the debate with other heads.

The new programme has been developed to directly tackle the emerging challenges facing headship, particularly the need to
collaborate with other schools and agencies. The increasing variety of different models of schools each with its own ethos
and set of challenges places new demands on their leaders. Head for the Future asks each participant to challenge their own
perceptions about the change and outcomes they require, keeping a clear view of what their particular context demands.

How will it affect me?
This new programme is a fast paced and challenging blend of feedback, stimulating debate, demanding reflection and
commitment to action. It is an honest mirror of your impact on others and will help shape your leadership for years to come.

Because there is a focus on how you help others to grow and to take initiative, the programme represents an investment in
your school's capacity as well as your own.

Head for the Future is highly relevant and accessible to all headteachers provided they have three years or more experience
as a Head. Past LPSH participants are therefore welcome to apply.

A full Head for the Future
brochure is available
- please visit www.hti.org.uk



http://www.hti.org.uk

What does it cost?

This programme includes leadership diagnostics, a three day residential, in-school development and a final one day workshop.
The school contribution for Head for the Future is £750 per participant starting the programme before September 2007.

Small schools with up to 100 pupils are entitled to a full subsidy from NCSL and therefore are not required to pay a
contribution. Further information on invoicing, supply and travel costs and cancellation policy can be found on the NCSL
website.

How can | find out more?

During April - June 2007 HTl is running a programme of taster sessions where you can find out more about the programme
and the latest dates of tasters in your area. A selection of programme dates which may be of interest to you are detailed
below or contact Tara Gildea at HTI Leadership Centre on t.gildea@hti.org.uk or tel: 024 7669 8506 to discuss your interest
in the programme.

Three Day One Day
Residential Venue Workshop Venue
Dates Dates
20-22 June 2007 Stratford Manor - Stratford Upon 15 April 2008 Stratford Manor - Stratford Upon
Avon Avon
27-29 June 2007 Cambridge Belfry - Cambridge 13 May 2008 Cambridge Belfry - Cambridge
4-6 July 2007 Sprowston Manor - Norwich 13 May 2008 Cambridge Belfry - Cambridge

A full Head for the Future
brochure is available
- please visit www.hti.org.uk
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